
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 

July 30, 2020 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re:  SUEZ Water New York Inc. 
 Cancellation of Supplement to SUEZ Water New York PSC No. 2 – Water 
 Effective October 1, 2020 
 

Dear Secretary Phillips:  

Attached please find Cancellation Supplement No. 1 to P.S.C. No. 2 – Water that cancels the 
Municipal Public Fire Protection (MPFP) – Westchester Districts 1 and 2, Statement No. 1 effective 
October 1, 2020. 

Very truly yours, 

 
 
 
David Njuguna 
Manager-Regulatory Business 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  J. Cagle  
 C. Graziano  
 T. Michaelson  
 S. Chung  
 R. Hernandez  
 J. Dowling-NYPSC  
 D.Swatling – NYSPSC  
 J. Gonyea – NYSPSC  
 
 
 

David Njuguna 
Manager - Regulatory Business 
461 From Road, Suite 400 
Paramus, NJ 07652 
tel 201-750-5724 
fax 201-750-5728 
email david.njuguna@suez.com 

Received: 07/30/2020


